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Thank you for your interest in volunteering as a WakeMed Health & Hospitals Junior Volunteer at the WakeMed Raleigh Campus.  At this time we are unable to offer you a placement for our summer volunteer track. We encourage you to apply again to either our fall or spring tracks.

We appreciate your willingness to share your time and talents with us!

With Best Regards,



